
MnDOT District 3 
 

MnDOT District 3 staff received this notice of an EAW for the Zimmerman Wastewater Treatment
Facility Expansion project. This project does not have a direct impact on MnDOT highways or
rights-of-way, thus we would not have any comment to provide on the EAW. Please reach out if
you feel otherwise or need any other assistance.


